
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

24/09/2017 

 
 
Prof. Sultana Nahar  

Department of Astronomy, The Ohio State University 

140 West 18th Avenue, McPherson Laboratory 

Columbus, OH 43210 

USA 
 

 

 

 

Dear Prof. Nahar, 

 

It is my great pleasure to invite you to visit the Department of Particle Physics and 

Astrophysics of Weizmann Institute of Science, during June 17, 2018- June 22, 2018 for 

participating in the SRitp workshop “Radiation Transfer and Explosive Thermonuclear 

Burning in Supernovae” and for the purpose of interaction and scientific collaboration on 

topics of mutual interest with members of our astrophysics group. 

 

We have arranged for your accommodation at the Weizmann institute and will cover your 

travel and local expenses. Looking forward to seeing you in Rehovot.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 
 

Dr. Boaz Katz 

Faculty of Physics 

Department of high energy physics and astrophysics 

Weizmann Institute of Science 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 


